
 

 

 

 

Dear West Deptford School Community, 

I hope this message finds you well and filled with the spirit of the season. I am writing to provide you 

with an update on the recent progress of our Parent Advisory Committee, specifically in reference to the 

ongoing discussions regarding facility improvements for our schools. 

I am delighted to share that the committee convened this past Tuesday for a productive and insightful 

meeting to further delve into the additional needs of our schools. The dedication and thoughtful 

contributions of the committee members were truly commendable, reflecting a shared commitment to 

enhancing the learning environment for our students. 

The discussions centered around various aspects of facility improvements, encompassing both 

immediate priorities and long-term considerations. The input received from the committee members, 

representing the diverse perspectives within our school community, is invaluable in shaping the 

direction of these enhancements. 

As we move forward, I want to assure you that your concerns and suggestions are being carefully 

considered. The collaborative efforts of the Parent Advisory Committee play a crucial role in ensuring 

that our schools provide a safe, welcoming, and conducive space for optimal learning experiences. 

Transparency and communication are fundamental to this process, and we will continue to keep you 

informed about the developments and decisions stemming from these discussions. Your engagement in 

this vital aspect of our school's growth is highly appreciated, and I am confident that our collective 

efforts will result in positive changes that benefit the entire school community.  

If you have any questions or further input you would like to share, please feel free to reach out using this 

link. Your feedback is important, and we welcome your continued involvement in shaping the future of 

our schools. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to the success of our students and our school 

community. 

Sincerely, 

  

Dr. Brian C. Gismondi 

Superintendent West Deptford School District 
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